ROTARY CLUB OF SANTA BARBARA NORTH
P.0. BOX 3293
SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA 93130

October 17, 2017

Pal Pauer
333 Mountain View #27
Talent, OR 97540

Dear Pal,

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Santa Barbara North and everyone involved with the water well at
Kyaani School in Kenya, | would like to thank you for assisting with siting the well and supervising the
drilling operation.

| personally want to thank you for your dedication to our projects over the years, including the Ngu
Nyumu water well, which continues to produce water for that area. You have again proven that your
way of searching for water is the best way, as you have helped our Rotary Club with two very good
producing water wells for those less fortunate.

Hopefully by now you are hack home and resting up after your trip to Kenya. [ understand that you also
helped site wells for the Langata Rotary Club in Nairobi, in an area some hours away from the Machakaos
area while you were there.

We thank you for taking time from your busy schedule here in the states to help us with these projects,
and we look forward to doing even more in the future.

Best regards,

S = ma/

Joe Lanza T H ANE 5/
Rotary Club of Santa Barbara North /

International Committee

jlanza@mcgowan.com

805-689-4629
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